14th January 2022

Reception News

Our topic is Toys

This week in Reception

This week we continued our topic on toys. We have enjoyed
playing with old toys from the past as well as toys that we
have now. We have painted pictures of toys in the classroom.
In maths we have been learning about different ways we can
measure including weight and capacity.

Phonics

Click on Fred to practise ‘Fred Talking’ at
home!
Click on the sounds to practise the sounds and




Next week in Reception

Literacy
We will read the book ‘Dogger’.

We will thinking about the main events in the
story and ordering them with key words. We
will also act out parts of the story to help us
understand why Bella is a kind sister.
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DOGGER

Word Aware

Next week we are learning
these words:

soft worn
lent

anxious tight

Maths

We will be understanding the concept of 1 less

We will be using objects and singing songs to help
us understand what happens when we take one

ten green bottles, standing on the wall
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away_ if one green bottle, should accidentally
there'll be nine green bottles standing on the wall

Understanding of the ||Expressive Arts and || Messages

World Design

This week will be learning about
the importance of sharing
through our topic on toys.

o
ﬁ’n

<7F°

This week we will painting in
the style of the artist Miro.

Songs, Rhymes and Poems

10 green bottles
10 in the bed

Remember to send any pho-
tos of your children’s learn-
ing at home to reception-
photos@kingsgate-
pri.camden.sch.uk

Please bring in any boxes
from home for our junk
modelling.
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